NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
AVILA BEACH COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT
ADOPTION OF FISCAL YEAR 2014/2015 BUDGET

DATE: July 8, 2014
TIME: 7:00 PM
PLACE: District Meeting Room

191 San Miguel Street, Avila Beach
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE:

1. The District has prepared a proposed final Budget for Fiscal Year
2014/15 which is available for inspection, during regular District
business hours, at the District office located at 191 San Miguel
Street, Avila Beach, California.

2, On July 8, 2014, at 7:00 pm, the District’s Board of Directors will
meet to consider the adoption of the final Budget.

3. At the time and place specified in this Notice any person may appear
to be heard regarding any item in the Budget, including the addition
of other items.

4. The public hearing may be continued from time to time.

If you should have questions, please contact the District Office at (805)
595-2664.



